
What a Week!
News of May 12

Only two more weeks left! Where did the year go? 

Graduation and End of Year Celebration!

Thursday, May 25 at 6pm for our end of the year show 
and graduation. A reception to follow.

Friday, May 26 we will have an end of year party from 8:30 
- 11:00 and then it’s a wrap! 

2023-24 Staffing Changes

Ms. Vondriska has accepted a position as Participant 
and Programs Coordinator for the organization that 
facilitates the Susan G. Komen 3-day walks which have 
been her passion since 2010. Mrs. Nadkarni will step 
into teaching in the small room. We’ll be hiring another 
assistant teacher, hopefully also bi-lingual, to enhance 
the Spanish program taught by Mrs. Magana. And Mrs. 
Kanatas will continue to do her magic with all the 
kiddos. 

Please be sure to wish Ms. Vondriska well! 


